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ATTENTION HEALTH CARE PROVIDERS

Please note a new fax number for use as described below:

For Quality Management issues, use fax number,
334-260-3483.

For Stockroom related issues continue to use 334-213-2844.

For Purchasing related issues continue to use 334-213-2840.

Please contact Ashley Megelin at 334-260-3427 or Charlene Thomas at 334-260-3425
if you have questions regarding this bulletin.
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